

St Catherine's ELCC Newsletter Nov- Dec 2020





Hello everyone, it is term 2 already and we have a lot of exciting times coming up for our children at this time of year.

As you may know the staff have been working hard in creating a warm, safe and welcoming for environment for your children. The Daisy room and Busy Bee room are now running seperately and we have seen lots of learning happening. The staff are working on your child's profile books and will have them ready for you to see soon, and I am sure you will be delighted to see all the experiences your children have been exploring and fun they have had along the way.

You may have noticed some more new faces around the nursery. We now have Amanda O'Sullivan who is our Early Years Graduate

Nichola Larkin Support Worker

Cheryl McFarlane Support Worker

Stephanie Irvine our new ELCO will be joining us on the 16th November



Can we just say a big thank you to you all for bearing with us and adapting to the changes that have been made throughout this term. Also a thank you for keeping yourselves, your children and our staff safe by wearng your face covering when coming to and from nursery.



Our senior Sharon and Graduate

Amanda have been working hard to
get our Classdojo up and running. Some of you may have
already given your email address to access
this although if you have not please
contact us and we will add you to the system.

If you have any questions about this please do not
hesitate to call us.



As you know things will seem a bit different this year. This will not stop us having Festive Fun within the nursery. As we are unable to go ahead with our Christmas performance, we plan to do an online performance of 'Twas the night before Christmas', this is a whole school effort and you will be notified of when it is going live. We will also be aiming for the class DOJO to be up and running for this time, we will be posting videos of your children singing, listening to Christmas stories and enjoying lots of activities relating to this exciting month.



We will be holding children's Christmas Parties on Thursday 17th December, your child will attend their normal session on this day. We will have party games and dancing; children are welcome to come in their party clothes.



- St Andrews Day Holiday Monday 30th November return Tuesday 1st December
- Christmas Parties Thursday 17th December
- Christmas Holidays Friday 18th December return Wednesday 6th January